
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3rd September, 2019 

Permission for Photographs 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
As you may be aware we occasionally take photographs of parents and children 
especially during events that are held in and around school.  These 
photographs are used in school displays and displays at Education Bradford 
and at times published in the Telegraph and Argus and also put on our website 
and app.   
 
To comply with the Data Protection Act, we need your permission before we 
can use any photographs that we have taken. 
 
If you give permission for photographs to be used, please complete the slip and 
return to school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gillard 
 
Mrs Gillard 
Foundation Stage Leader 
 

 
Permission for Photographs 

 
I give permission for photographs to be used: 
 
In school    
 
At Education Bradford            
 
In the press    
 
On the School Website 
 
On the School App                   
            
Child’s Name __________________________________ Class ________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer __________________________________________ 
 


